## THE BRIDGE NEWSLETTER HAS GONE GREEN

| If you would like to receive our newsl | etter electronically, please fill out the following information. PLEASE PR | INT LEGIBLY |
|--|--|-------------|
| NAME:                                  | NAME:  |             |
| ADDRESS:                               |  |             |
|  |  |             |
|  |  |             |
|  | OTHER:   |             |
|  |  |             |

'THE BRIDGE WILL BE SENT VIA EMAIL'

Your personal information is strictly CONFIDENTIAL and will only be used for District business.